1. Inicio

Central Station Newsletter - October 03, 2018

Por Central Station Octubre 03, 2018 | 2:25 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

Thank you so much for attending the Public Safety Meeting for North Beach this past Monday night at the Tel Hi Center.

Approximately 300 community members attended the meeting and shared a dialogue with a panel consisting of Chief of Police Bill Scott, Commander David Lazar from Heathy Streets of Operation Center (HSOC), Edwin Batongbacal from the Department of Public Health (DPH), Eileen Loughran from DPH Jazmin Barrera from DPH, Randy Quezada from the Department of Homelessness and Supportive Housing (DHSH) and me. The discussion was skillfully moderated by Supervisor Aaron Peskin.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags

Captain's Message

Announcements

PDF Newsletters

This news content is displayed in its original format and preserved for historical reference. If you need assistance accessing this content in an accessible format, please <u>contact us</u>.

Featured News

SFPD Arrests Suspects from 2023 Bayview Homicide 25-108

Agosto 29, 2025 | 1:15 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Seeking the Public's Assistance in Locating Missing Teen 25-107

Agosto 28, 2025 | 2:00 PM Featured Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Narcotics Dealer for Transportation of Illegal Narcotics into San Francisco 25-106

Agosto 27, 2025 | 6:00 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD to Conduct DUI Saturation August 30, 2025 25-105

Agosto 27, 2025 | 11:30 AM Featured Announcements News Release